
Headquarters, 
u. s. Naval Forces in Europe, 

London, England 
June 30, 1943. 

Dear Mr. Carter : 

I was very happy to receive your letter today about 
Amon, Jr. As you know from my previous letters, we were 
much disturbed originally about him, much relieved to 
learn that he was not a casualty, and now happy to hear 
of his well-being, even though fate has placed him 
temporarily in German hands, through no fault of his own. 

I know that you, too, while much relieved, are still 
anxious; but I feel that there can be no real cause to 
worry . I can appreciate his desire for extra food 
because I know what a literal Godsend to prisoners 
are the packages which the loving and willing hands of 
Britain's women are continually making up and sending 
to them. 

We often speak of you, of the time you were here, and 
of our happy trip home. I trust all is going well with 
you and that one of these days, some day, you may all 
be united again. 

Mr. Amon Carter, 
Fort Worth Star Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Sincerely, 
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